
5. WEST LOTHIAN (PLACING IN SCHOOLS) APPEAL COMMITTEE -
RECRUITMENT

The Education Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Corporate Services seeking agreement to carry
out a recruitment exercise to attract additional members to the West
Lothian (Placing in Schools) Appeal Committee prior to the May 2022
Local Government Elections.

It was recommended that the Education Executive:

1. approve of the plan to recruit additional members to the West
Lothian (Placing in Schools) Appeal Committee; and

2. note that the final outcome of the recruitment exercise would be
reported to the first meeting of West Lothian Council following the
May 2022 local government elections.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report.


